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ST. MARY’S ECUMENICAL  FOOD PANTRY�

Open 1 � 3PM & 6:30�7:30PM�

2nd and 4th Mondays of the month�

SHUT�INS�

Do you know of someone who is not able 

to go to Mass on Sunday, because of 

weather or sickness? Please call Dianne 

Russell at 529�7474 or Dick Hurteau at 

483�1832 for someone to bring Holy 

Communion on a weekly or monthly 

Sacrament of Baptism: Infants: contact the parish office before or soon after birth.  Adults: inquire about the RCIA�

Sacrament of Penance: Saturdays 2:45�3:00 p.m. St. Mary’s Church.  You may also contact Fr. Ray�

Sacrament of the Sick: Contact Fr. Ray in advance of surgery or as soon as possible when serious illness occurs�

Sacrament of Marriage: Contact the parish office at least 6 months prior to the proposed wedding date to begin prep

� � � � � � � � �

TO REPORT ABUSE: If you have a complaint or  suspect misconduct involving diocesan clergy, religious, em-

ployees, or volunteers, contact the Diocesan Victims Assistance Coordinator Terrianne Yanulavich, Adult & Youth 

Counseling Service of Northern New York, 413 Ryan Road, Churubusco, NY 12923, Phone: (518) 483�3261.  �

E�mail: terrianneyanulavich@yahoo.com  Or call Fr. Chris Carrara, Episcopal Vicar for clergy at 315�393�2920.�

Website:�

www.staugustinesandstmarys.org 
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MONDAY, November 12 � St. Josaphat                                                                                                                    �

9:00am SM: Jason Deon by James & Connie Marshall�

TUESDAY, November 13 � St. Francis Xavier�

9:00am SA: Iola Rainere** by Joan Whipple  �

WEDNESDAY, November 14 � Weekday�

9:00am SM: Sandra Dibble by Harold Dibble�

THURSDAY, November 15 � Weekday�

9:00am SA: Claire Poupore by Steve & Star Tebo�

SATURDAY, November 17 � 33 Sunday Ord. Time�

4:00pm SA: Andrew Barney by The Family         �

SUNDAY, November 18 � 33rd Sunday Ord. Time   �

8:00am SA: Marie Martin by The Family       �

11:00am SM: For the People of the Parishes�

�

                   This week’s Sanctuary Candles:�

 SA & SM � For the Safety of our Troops �

�

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF Nov. 11, 2018�

Sun: 1Kgs 17:10�16/Ps 146:7,8�9,9�10/Heb 9:24�28/�

         Mk 12:38�44 or 12:41�44�

Mon: Ti 1:1�9/Ps 24:1b�2,3�4ab,5�6/Lk 17:1�6�

Tues: Ti 2:1�8,11�14/Ps 37:3�4,18,23,27,29/Lk 17:7�10�

Wed: Ti 3:1�7/Ps 23:1b�3a,3bc�4,5,6/Lk 17:11�19�

Thurs: Phlm 1:7�20/Ps 146:7,8�9a,9bc�10/Lk 17:20�25�

Fri: 2Jn 4�9/Ps 119:1,2,10,11,17,18/Lk 17:26�37�

Sat: 3Jn 5�8/Ps 112:1�2,3�4,5�6/Lk 18:1�8�

Next Sunday: Dn 12:1�3/Ps 16:5,8,9�10,11/�

                       Heb 10:11�14, 18/Mk 13:24�32�

�

LIVE THE LITURGY�

We are all generous, at least to some degree. Most of us 

when asked for something �� whether it be our time, our 

talent, or our treasure �� assess whether we can "afford" 

to fulfill the request and still preserve our own needs. 

Have we ever given the last bit of what we had knowing 

that we will have to do without so that someone else can 

benefit? We all tend to be a little covetous of our time, 

talent, and treasure. There are people throughout history 

who have given everything away only to find that they 

have received much more in return. St. Francis of Assisi 

is a prime witness. The Scriptures today bring us two 

widows who do the same. Do we see in people such as 

this examples of foolishness or wisdom, inspiration, and 

hope?�

�

HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL NEWS�

Holy Family School empowers children in their faith 

journey by providing opportunities for them to partici-

pate in interactive prayer services and reading from the 

gospels.�

�

Snow Angel Craft Fair�

November 17: 9:00AM � 3:00PM�

       No Admission Charge�

  Accepting Vendors�

�

�

                            Contact Information:�

                   Phone: 518�483�4443�

Principal: hfsprincipal@hfsmalone.org�

website at www.hfsmalone.org�

Facebook at facebook.com/

HFSMalone.facebook�

�

COLLECTION:��

St. Augustine� November 3/4�

��

Envelopes: $1,461.00; Plate: $245.70�

All Saints: $253.00; All Souls: $164.00�

Total: $2,123.70�

��

St. Mary� November 3/4�

��

Envelopes: $1,820.00; Plate: $200.85; Fuel: $60.00�

All Saints: $394.00; All Souls: $186.50�

Total: $2,661.35�

World Mission: $100.00; Missions Sunday: $130.00  �

��

ST. AUGUSTINE PARISH OFFICE�

Office Hours for this week are Monday through Thurs-

day from 9:00 am to 12 noon.   Office # 518�483�6674.�

�

�RELIGIOUS EDUCATION�

Troy Deno, Director of Religious Formation�

��

Phone: 518�955�6144�

Email: troydeno@stmarys.org�

��

Grades K to 8: 9:15am � 10:45am�

St. Mary’s Parish Center, Brushton�

Sunday, November  18; December 2 �

��

��

Confirmation Student Classes: �

6:15pm � 8:15pm�

St. Augustine Parish Center, North Bangor�

Sunday, November  18�

�

TO PARENTS OF OUR CHILDREN�

   RELAX! God put the wiggle in children; don't feel 

you have to suppress it in God's House. All are welcome 

to join us for Mass in God's House. Sit toward the front 

where it is easier to see and hear. Quietly explain the 

parts of the Mass to your children. Sing the hymns and 

songs and pray the responses together. Children learn 

liturgical behavior by copying you. If you must leave 

Mass with your child, please feel free to do so, but 

please come back. As Jesus said, "Let the children come 

to Me."�

   Remember that the way we welcome children in 

Church directly affects the way they respond to the 

Church, to God and to one another. Let them know that 

they are at home in This House of Worship. To the 

members of our Parish, a smile of encouragement is al-

ways welcome to parents with small, active children. 

The presence of children is a gift to the Church. They 

give us a future of hope.�

�

THE LORD CALLS�

“Out of her poverty she has put in everything she had.”  

Will you respond with generosity should the Lord 

choose you for priesthood, diaconate or the consecrated 

life?  Talk to Father Ray or Fr. Doug Lucia at (315) 386�

2543/ dlucia@rcdony.org or Cathy Russell, the Dioce-

san Vocation Coordinator at (315)393�2920, ext. 1450/

crussell@rcdony.org.  See us also on Facebook or at 

www.my vocation.net.�

�

ENVIRONMENTAL STEWARDSHIP�

As we observe the changing of seasons, Fall reminds us 

of joyful beauty and the restful period of Winter that 

follows. Our earth continually cycles through; we must 

remember this and also know that we as stewards need 

to preserve and protect. "Joy adapts and changes, but it 

always endures ... when everything is said and done we 

are infinitely loved." �� Pope Francis� �


